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Covid-19: Special arrangements 
 

 

To combat the propagation of the Covid-19 epidemic, Wendel is applying the government’s directives to the letter in 

every country where the Group has a presence.  

The health of our employees and their families is our priority. As a result, the Executive Board has decided to close all 

of the Group’s offices. Over the last few weeks, we have done everything necessary to enable all employees to work 

remotely with our o


